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Siena Finance Workshop
September 30, 2016

First announcement and call for communications

The Department of Economics and Statistics of the University of Siena is organizing a 1-day
scientific workshop in Finance, including but not limited to

+ Mathematical Finance, + Computational Finance,
+ Quantitative Finance, + Financial Econometrics,
+ Quantitative Risk Management, + Statistics of Financial Markets,
+ Financial Economics, + Corporate Finance.

The programme includes invited speakers (tba) and some shorter communications.
If interested to contribute with a short communication, write to sfw@unisi.it by September 1,
2016.
A poster session may by provided in case of a high number of communication requests.

There is no registration fee, the organisation provides for coffee breaks and a light lunch.
Participants are kindly requested to register by September 10, 2016, by writing to sfw@unisi.it.

Looking forward to seeing you all in Siena!

Claudio Pacati, Antonio Roma
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